
   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

    

  

    

  

      

    

      

     

    

 

   

   

   

   

 

 

    

   

        

Town of Halton Hills 

Trucking Strategy Study 
Notice of Study Commencement 

T R U C K I N G S T R A T E G Y S T U D Y 

T O W N O F H A L T O N H I L L S  O N T A R I O  C A N A D A 

About the Study 

The Town of Halton Hills is commencing a study to develop a long-term Trucking 

Strategy. The Trucking Strategy Study will explore opportunities to support a more 

safe and efficient approach to managing trucking town-wide that supports 

economic and employment activities, while balancing the needs of the 

community. 

The strategy is anticipated to be completed by the end of 2017 and will address 

the entire Town of Halton Hills. The Town has retained WSP | MMM Group to 

support the development of the strategy which will build upon work previously 

completed in Halton Hills including, but not limited to, the Town’s 2011 

Transportation Master Plan and the 2014-2018 Strategic Action Plan Priorities. The 

strategy will be developed to achieve the following objectives: 

 Develop a long-term strategy for safe and efficient truck routes and 

considers the road maintenance and safety needs of the Town. 

 Identify transportation solutions and infrastructure improvements to 

support truck traffic. 

 Engage, consult, and educate residents, businesses, and other 

stakeholders. 

 Explore opportunities for roads to safely accommodate all modes. 
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Over the course of the study, the Town will consult and engage with residents, 

businesses and stakeholders to help identify the issues, opportunities, and 

challenges for developing a trucking strategy for the community. The input that 

is gathered will help develop solutions that could ultimately support the 

redirection truck traffic away from our downtowns and urban areas. 

How can you get involved? 

There are a number of ways that you can get involved. We want to hear from 

you regarding your thoughts on the future of trucking in Halton Hills. Please 

review the following opportunities for engagement and select those that would 

meet your schedule/preferences: 

 Complete the online survey located at: 

https://www.research.net/r/HaltonHillsTrucking 

 Join us at one of the two public open houses on either May 23rd & 24th. 

Details of the PIC will be posted on the Town’s website: 

http://www.haltonhills.ca/transit/TruckStrategy.php 

 Provide your comments directly to the study team: 

haltonhillstrucking@mmm.ca 

If you would like to receive more information about the study please contact 

either of the study contacts listed below. 

Town of Halton Hills WSP Project Manager 

Maureen Van Ravens, C.E.T. Adrian Lightstone, M.Sc. 

Manager Senior Consultant 

Transportation & Development Advisory Services 

Engineering T: 416-644-8723 

T: 905-873-2601 ext. 2314 

For additional information and updates visit the Town’s webpage. If you require 

this information in an alternate format please contact the Town of Halton Hills 

representative noted above or the project email address to provide you with 

additional information. 
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